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Dear Families,

During this time, we are working together and finding solutions to continue servicing the students 
and providing them both with education as well as resources such as food and additional supports. 
We know this is a stressful time for you as parents and want to make this as easy as possible. Our 
schools have been collaborating to look at the materials we have in place and finding ways we can 
get your students the things they need, without creating more of a burden on you.

Many of our schools will be providing work packets and/or online resources you will be able 
to have your students work on while they are home. In addition, most of our schools will have 
breakfast/lunch bags that can be picked up at the school. We realize that you may live closer 
to a District school, so we will make the list of schools in your area that are also serving meals 
available to you. Please check your school and class DOJO’s.

In the event that schools are closed for a longer period of time, we are working on finding creative 
ways where we can help ease the burden for our families. Many teachers have asked about 
delivering both materials and meals directly to you, so you are not overwhelmed with having 
to come to the school everyday. We know this is a great hardship on you, and we are spending 
everyday to find ways to help support you.

Our teachers and staff love your children and will do whatever it takes to make sure we are all a 
part of the solution. In the meantime, please keep your children at home.

Stay safe,

Jackie Trujillo
Superintendent
La Paloma Academy/Heritage Elementary School/Liberty Traditional Charter School


